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March 2020 Newsletter 

Dear ladies, 

 

Lent has started and it is time for us to decide what we are going to do to get closer to Jesus. Will it 

be in prayer, fasting or almsgiving?  

 

We hosted the Ladies State Auxiliary meeting on February 8th.  We had about 90 ladies present and 

it was very nice.  I want to thank all who helped decorate, set up, make things to sell, takedown 

after meeting or whatever else was needed. 

 

The Lenten fish fries have started and we will be selling the drinks and desserts.  If you can help 

with this, we will appreciate it. They buy anything sweet.  Candy, cake, pie, cupcakes, etc. Also, if 

you would like to help sell, let me know or just show up.  

 

Our next meeting is March 4th.  The Men cook and the ladies are to bring desserts and clean the 

kitchen.  Rosary is at 6:00 PM, meal at 6:30 PM and meeting at 7:00 PM.  
 

At our next meeting, we will be talking about the State Convention.  Please make every effort to 

attend. 

 

The Founders Day Potluck Night will be on March 21st.  More at the meeting. 

 

We need help in the kitchen on bingo nights.  Remember ladies this is how we get our money to 

support our charity work.  We have been doing great on our raffle and selling good as well, with 

nachos and candy. 

 

 The Sister of the Months for January and February will be announced at the March meeting since I 

was unable to attend in February due to sickness.  

 

God Bless, 

Dolores Acosta 
President 

Ladies Auxiliary 

  

Ladies March Birthdays- Sally McConnell 


